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	SUBJECT/TITLE
	An Act relating to health care facilities


	SPONSOR
	Representative John Arnold


NOTE SUMMARY

	Fiscal Analysis:
	               Impact
	               No Impact
	   X Indeterminable Impact

	Level(s) of Impact:
	         X         State
	                       Local
	               Federal


	Budget Unit(s) Impact
	Office of the Inspector General


	Fund(s) Impact:
	      X        General
	                Road
	               Federal

	
	                     Restricted Agency (Type)
	               (Other)


FISCAL SUMMARY

_______________________________________________________________________

	Fiscal Estimates
	1997-98
	1998-99
	1999-2000
	Future Annual

Rate of Change

	Revenues (+/-)
	
	
	
	

	Expenditures (+/-)
	
	
	
	

	Net Effect
	
	Indeterminable
	Indeterminable
	


_______________________________________________________________________

MEASURE'S PURPOSE:  Provide that the term "substantial change in bed capacity" not include temporary changes of configuration and furnishings resulting in a reduction of beds in a personal care (PC) facility under specified conditions including that the change in the physical plant of the facility not be permanent and the configuration can be remodified to retain the original number of beds.

PROVISION/MECHANICS:  Amend KRS 216B.015 to provide that the term "substantial change in bed capacity" not include temporary changes of configuration and furnishings resulting in a reduction of beds in a PC facility under specified conditions. 

FISCAL EXPLANATION:  Per the Cabinet for Health Services (CHS), this fiscal impact is indeterminable because it is not known how many entities would apply for this limited Certificate of Need (CON) exemption for PC beds.  However, CHS estimates the impact would be minimal and would mainly consist of the Office of the Inspector General reviewing proposed facility renovation plans, which is currently a routine work duty.  CHS further states that this temporary CON exemption could cause problems in determining the actual number of PC beds for health planning purposes.
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